
March 17, 2020 
 
Cashmere Chieftain Families, 
 
Happy St. Patrick’s Day Chieftains!  As you are aware, all schools will be closed to students and 
families from March 17th – April 24th.  
 
On Monday, our teachers made sure that all students in attendance brought home the following 
items: 

o Instruments 
o PE uniforms 
o Library books 
o Chromebooks & chargers 
o Any work teachers had ready to send home 
o Teacher contact information 

If your student was not in school Monday, they can pick up their belongings Thursday or Friday 
between 7AM & 4:00PM.   
 
CMS will be closed March 17th & 18th for deep cleaning. Our staff will report to work on March 19th & 
20th to develop extended learning opportunities for students to work on while at home. These 
extended learning opportunities are not meant to replace what our students would get from regular 
school programming.  CMS staff will be ready to communicate with families on Monday, March 23rd 
regarding ongoing extended learning opportunities.    
 
We will be honoring our previously scheduled Spring Break the week of April 6th -10th. During this time 
teachers will not be available to answer student questions.  The school calendar will be adjusted for 
the missing days and school will get out June 19, 2020. 
 
Thank you for your patience and grace as we navigate this unusual turn of events. We will really miss 
seeing your students in the hallways of CMS every day.  
 
I plan to send weekly updates on Mondays until school resumes. 
 
Stay healthy, 
 
 
Sara C. Graves 
Principal 
Cashmere Middle School 


